University of Mumbai

Phone - 09167563793 E-mail - rapc@mu.ac.in



Research Administration & Promotion Cell, UNIVERSITY of MUMBAI, Kalina Campus, Vidyanagari,

21st July, 2022

Th./ICD/2022-23/ 1476

The Principal,
Bhaktivedanta Vidyapitha Research Center,
Govardhan Ecovillage, Galtare Hamrapur,
Wada, Dist. Palghar – 421 303.
Email – gauranga.das@brcmumbai.com

Sub:- Your Proposal for Increase or Decrease in Intake for M.A. (By Research) degree course in the subjects of Philosophy for the academic year 2021-22.

Madam / Sir,

With reference to the subject above, I am directed by the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor to inform you that the report of the Local Inquiry Committee for Increase or Decrease in Intake for M.A. (By Research) degree course in the subjects of Philosophy was placed before the Academic Council at its meeting held on 17th May, 2022, vide item No.3.4, when it was resolved as under:-

"The resolution passed by the Board of Deans at its meeting held on 23rd February, 2022 vide item No. 3.67 to consider the reports of the Local Inquiry Committee appointed by the Board of Deans on the applications received from various Research Centres (as per Appendix) who had applied for First Time Recognition (02 reports)/ Continuation of Recognition (13 reports)/ Extension of Recognition (08 reports) and Permanent Recognition (02 reports) be accepted."

Pursuant to the above resolution of the Academic Council, I am to inform you that the College/Institute has been granted permission for Increase in Intake to enroll 16 (Sixteen) students for the M.A. (By Research) degree course in the subjects of Philosophy from the academic year 2021-22.

Yours,

Umesh Avhad Assistant Registrar (RAPC)